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Statement of support

Dear Mr. Stéphane Le Bouyonnec,

I am pleased to write this statement of support for CGI Estonia, a highly regarded I'T company that
for over three decades has contributed to the development of public Estonian I'T-infrastructure.

CGI Estonia has been a key player in the development and modernization of critical public
services, providing cutting-edge IT solutions that contribute greatly to the efficiency and reliability
of our Estonian public sector operations. On numerous occasions CGI has skillfully implemented
Estonian baseline technology such as X-Road, e-ID or KSI Blockchain, which is also well merited
by the fact that CGI Estonia is a X-Road Technology Partner to the Nordic Institute of
Interoperability Solutions.

CGI has left a strong mark in different public sector domains, such as the justice and public safety,
energy, space and agriculture domains and is a well respected partner in these domains. I appreciate
CGI’s commitment to the progress of our public IT systems and look forward to continued
collaboration in the future.

With best regards,

Sandra Sarav
Deputy Secretary General for Economics and Innovation
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